
WELCOME VISITORS! 

Puyallup church of Christ 

402 5th St SW 
Puyallup, WA 98371 

office@puyallupcofc.org 
www.puyallupcofc.org 

October 16, 2016 

(253) 845-6312 

Worship Assignments  

     Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

 Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

 Hugh Kile Missions (253) 507-7060

 John Dacca Fellowship            (253) 445-4854 

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Involvement Minister: Gene McCaul            (253) 863-1234 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 820-9150                    
____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 

Oct. 16 AM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “Elders in Jesus’ 

Church” 1 Peter 5:1-4 

  PM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “Job Looks at His 

Life” 

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “The Book of 

Romans”           

Adults: SIBI classroom - “Ephesians”  

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium -  “Learning to Pray” 

Class Topics 

ATTENDANCE  10/09: 148    CONTRIBUTION 10/09:  $2,519.00 

                            AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Sept.: $2,884.75 

Speakers and Sermons 

       To Request Recordings: mark.brown77@me.com 

        Notes 

Elders in Jesus’ Church 
 

“This is a faithful saying: If a man desires the 

position of a bishop, he desires a good work.” - I 

Timothy 3:1 

  

Last Sunday, we began looking into the leadership 

in the local congregation, by examining Peter’s 

exhortation to fellow elders.  Today, we examine the 

qualifications and characteristics of those who serve 

in this capacity.  Their service, as well as all those 

who have served in this capacity, is invaluable to the 

proper functioning of the body of Christ. 

 Theirs is an awesome responsibility in overseeing 

(the definition of the word ‘bishop’) and shepherding 

the flock which the Lord has placed in their care 

(Acts 20:28).  It is a difficult, and at times, a thankless 

task.  Many hours are spent in assessing, addressing, 

and praying for specific needs in the congregation.  

The overwhelming majority of what they do goes 

unseen by their sheep.  However, the reward for 

those who serve faithfully in this capacity is glorious 

(I Peter 5:4). 

 While they serve as our shepherds and overseers, 

we are not excused from major responsibilities.  Our 

indebtedness to their service should prompt us to 

assist in making the elders’ work a joyous one 

MORNING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Head of Lord’s Table 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist Upstairs 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Closing Prayer 

Greeter/Usher 

Family Greeters 

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table 

Closing Prayer 

WEDNESDAY - Oct. 19 

 

OCT 16 

C. Bartlett 

G. McCaul 

J. Dacca 

S. Ringus 

J. Santesteban 

J. Zakem 

J. Heath 

N. Little 

M. Farley 

M. Jamieson 

G. Linton 

D. Collins 

Farleys 

 

J. Johnson 

M. Brown 

M. Jamieson 

D. Sergent 

D. Sergent 

G. McCaul 

 

OCT 23 

H. Kile 

C. Bartlett 

J. Charpentier 

K. Petty 

Val Blinkov 

V. Blinkov 

J. Ravet 

D. Jamieson 

C. Pfeiffer 

M. Jamieson 

D. Sears 

D. Collins 

Pettys 

 

G. Linton 

J. Johnson 

M. Jamieson 

G. McCaul 

G. McCaul 

 

 

 

 

 

Elder for Oct.   C. Bartlett 

Deacon for Oct.   J. Dacca 

Ladies’ Committee for Oct.   D. Sallee & E. Kile 

mailto:elders@puyallupcoc.org


Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

 Dottie Jensen would like prayers for a co-worker and his wife  as 

she has many health issues and her doctors are struggling to 

help her. Also pray for Dottie & Tristan in an upcoming 

appointment that all goes well.  

 Pat Conrad would like prayers for Chris, Pat’s new-found 

daughter’s brother,  who is having mental issues. Please pray he 

gets the proper help and medication.  

 Sue Linton is in excruciating back pain and is waiting on 

insurance to approve some medical tests before she can even 

schedule surgery.  Please pray for her  to be able to withstand the 

pain and for insurance to approve everything for surgery. 

 Pearl, John Bailey’s sister, has been diagnosed with cancer in her 

back, but has stopped treatments. Please pray for her to be 

encouraged to continue with the treatments. 

 Ruth Bailey’s mother is in a care facility and struggling with 

serious health issues. Please pray for her at this time. 

 John, Esther Boswell’s friend, is recovering from surgery fora 

cochlear implant. Please pray for the implants to be a success. 

 Please pray for Barbara & Mark, Marjorie Eldred’s daughter 

and son-in-law. Mark was injured on the job last year and still has 

many health issues and Barbara helps care for him.  

 Marjorie Eldred would like prayers for her sons as they are far 

from the Lord. 

 Our Bible Studies: Private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman & Johanna Halamicek (Slovakia), Clio 

Eldred (prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home 

(Longmont, CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Doug  Sears, Bobby Lumpkin, Jimmy Zakem.  

 Healthy Babies & Mothers: Nerissa Main, Bryna Santiesteban. 

 Traveling: Paris Rogers, Kay Fishback, Mellicks, Sue Pedersen. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  TJ Bostic,  Curtis Ringus, Tim 

Chafins, Kimberly McGuire,  Sergio Vizguerra.  

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio Eldred, 

Carter & Pat Conrad, Darryl & Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin Davis, Kristi 

Whitaker, Don Jackson, Brian Hevly, Kayley Wright, Stephanie 

Marzolf, Mark & Barbara Albertson, Arlene Luton, Charles Ames, 

Retha Avey, Barbara Clark,  Lucy Shaffer,  Jeanette Thomason,  Marcia 

Cline, Glenda Reiff, Bill Brown, Wendy (Elaine’s co-worker). 

Harding University Dinner: 

Harding University will be having a 

representative available to meet with 

any high school juniors and seniors 

and parents who may be interested in attending Harding 

University Tuesday, October 18th, 6:30 pm at the Old Spaghetti 

Factory in Seattle, located at 2801 Elliott Ave.  If you would like 

to attend this dinner meeting please RSVP at 

ajamerison@harding.edu.  

(Hebrews 13:17). 

 Let us continually pray for these men, individually 

and collectively, that they have may have God’s 

strength to carry out this most important work. 

 

     Mark 

 Please pray for our nation to return to honoring and serving 

God. 

 Please pray for those on the East coast and Haiti dealing 

with Hurricane Matthew. Pray for those families who have 

already lost loved ones. 

 Bob Sallee came forward Sunday asking for prayers to be 

better elder and teacher, to deal with adversity sooner and 

with more understanding, and to be a better example.  

 Elaine Dahl came forward Sunday asking for prayers to be 

more trusting of God and her abilities to be of service in the 

kingdom and to help find how she can best serve.  

 Sandy Wilson’s mother passed away. Please pray for peace 

and comfort for Sandy and the family at this time. 

 Charles Ames has started radiation treatments again. Please 

pray for these treatments to be successful and for Charles to 

have strength and to be encouraged. 

 Connie Sergent  has shingles. Please pray for healing with no 

complications.  

 Megan, Angie Sundie’s daughter (friend of the Jamiesons),  who 

has lupus, has been diagnosed with lymphoma. She is 

recovering from surgery. Please pray for her recovery and for 

Angie as she helps care for her and her grandsons.  

 Tanna Farley would like prayers for her cousin Stephanie and 

her daughters as Stephanie and her husband are going through 

a divorce. Also for her Uncle Julian to have an open heart to the 

Word. 

Praise and Harmony Singing 

Workshop:  The Bellevue church of 

Christ regrets to inform you that the 

workshop scheduled for today has been canceled and will be 

rescheduled for a later date. 

Bowling: We will be bowling Saturday, October 22nd, 

1:30 pm at Pacific Lanes in Tacoma. The cost will be 

$5.00 per person which includes two games and shoe 

rental. Please RSVP to John or Shannon Dacca so we can reserve 

enough lanes for our group.  

5th Sunday Area-Wide Singing & Potluck:  The 5th 

Sunday Area-wide Singing will be October 30th, 5:00 

pm at Puyallup.  There will be a potluck meal following 

the singing. As the host, the Puyallup congregation  is to 

bring soups and sandwiches, with visiting congregation bringing 

desserts and drinks.   

A cappella Musical: A Gospel a cappella musical, 

“Skeletons in the Closet,” will be presented 

Saturday, November 5th, at the Renton Carco 

Theater. Doors will open at 5:00 pm with the show 

starting at 6:00 pm.  Admission is a donation of 3 or more non-

perishable food items. More information can be found at 

sonriseministries.com.  

Delano Bay Christian Camp Work Days: Plans have 

been made to refurbish the exterior of the cabins at 

DBCC this fall. There will be a work day every 

Saturday, except the first Saturday of each month, 

which will be the Men’s Breakfast and Board meeting. The 

work day will start at 8:00 am and lunch, coffee, and snacks will 

be provided.  Any and all help will be greatly appreciated. 

Please see Gene McCaul if interested  or need more 

information.  


